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As a 35-year commercial real estate professional, I am writing in OPPOSITION  to 

HB 3062.  Oregon ranks close to the bottom of all states for job creation and for 

being an unfriendly climate for businesses.  HB 3062 makes large-scale industrial 

developments, which attract companies that provide traded sector jobs, close to 

impossible.  Making a building sit up to 1000 feet from a "yet to be defined" sensitive 

land area is an insane policy and would be another nail in the coffin for industrial 

development in Oregon. 

 

I can be reached at 503-559-7990.  Thank you.   


